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Collin Roehner

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2016 5:00 PM
To: 'ruhland@earthjustice.org'
Subject: FW: Adding email to docket no. 160186:

Ms. Uhland: 
 
Per your request below, the e-mail addresses highlighted in yellow have been added to the 
Earthjustice’s contact information in Docket 160186.  Please note that this contact information is 
public record and will be available on internet searches.  If you have any changes or wish to have your 
information removed, you should forward those requests to clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
 
If you have any questions regarding your contact information, please call our office at 850-413-
6770.  Have a nice evening. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
From: Rachael Uhland [mailto:ruhland@earthjustice.org]  
Sent: Friday, December 09, 2016 10:27 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Adding emai to docket no. 160186: 
 
Please add the following emails, if not already added, under: 
Earthjustice (16)  
Bradley Marshall; Alisa Coe  
111 S. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.  
 
Tallahassee FL32301  
(850) 681-0031  
(850) 681-0020  
bmarshall@earthjustice.org 
acoe@earthjustice.org 
ruhland@earthjustice.org 
 
Thank you so much! 
_____________________ 
Rachael Uhland 
Litigation Assistant 
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111 S. MLK Jr. Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32301  
t: 850.681.0031 
f: 850.681.0020 
earthjustice.org 
 

 
 
*The information contained in this email message may be privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination, 
distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If you think that you have received this email message in error, please notify the sender by reply email and delete the message and 
any attachments. 

 
 




